
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

This summer, Tawas Area High School will be continuing a summer school credit recovery 

program for eligible students who failed core academic subjects during their high school career.  

The Plato Credit Recovery System is a comprehensive, standard based online curriculum used 

by thousands of learners in more than 2,000 schools and education programs.  The Plato on-

line courseware gives each student an individualized path to success. 

 

In determining eligibility, we used State of Michigan guidelines.  This summer, we are able to 

award students the opportunity to complete 2-3 semester classes for credit recovery.  

The Summer School Credit Recovery programs were adopted to give students an opportunity to 

redeem themselves academically.   Students will have a certified teacher monitoring their 

progress and assisting them on an individualized basis, if necessary.   

 

Classes will be held Mondays through Thursdays from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Starting 

Monday July 7th and continuing for 6 weeks (ending August 14th), noting that there will be 

no summer school on Monday, August 11th.  Students will enter the high school building 

through the High School Cafeteria Entrance, summer school will be hosted in the High School 

Cafeteria.  Lunch and transportation are not provided.  Students can participate from 8:00 am -

10:00 am, 10:00 am – 12:00 pm or stay for the full time 8:00 am – 12:00 pm. 

 

Tawas Area Schools will pay for the cost of attending summer school.  However, failure to 

complete or pass the course, will result in 100% of the cost becoming the responsibility of the 

student/family.  These charges will be issued in Skyward and could impact your student’s ability 

to register for future summer school opportunities as well as graduation.  

 

Should the student not fulfill the minimum requirements of the student contract, the 

student will be dis-enrolled and miss out on this opportunity.  We look forward to working 

with your son/daughter and getting him/her back on track academically.  

 

In order to official register for summer school, students and parents need to sign and return the 

Summer School Commitment contract (attached), by 6/06/2025 to the high school office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Livingston         Kristina Warner 

Building Principal       High School Counselor  


